

Monday 18th January 2021 No 13

No 13

Dear God,

Please help me to be always ready to make a new start with you and others as we start this new year.

Amen.



Remember, you must
wear your mask
when on school
premises
and keep your
distance inside and
outside school.
Follow the rules to
keep everyone safe.
Thank you.



RE Reflection of the Week

"Let us allow God's constant help to make us new people".

Pope Francis.



St Francis' News

Brother, Sister Let Me Serve You.

Year of St. Joseph

Headteacher: Miss E. Harris Deputy Headteacher: Ms C. Gillespie (Maternity leave) Friary Road, Peckham, SE15 1RQ 020 7639 0187 Please note: To access our school website, type in to your search engine ww.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk



Spring Term 2021

The complete A—Z of learning

One of our Nursery children has learnt to write the whole alphabet and made this wonderful display for our Nursery.

Well done and keep up the good work.





Peckham Pantry

The Peckham Pantry is a membership scheme shop located 2 minutes from our school. Membership is £4.50 per visit and for that you will be able to choose approx. £15 worth of food. The scheme is open to all local residents.

Please refer to the Peckham Pantry flyer which has been emailed to all parents/ carers.



To apply for membership go to www.pecan.org.uk/peckham-pantry



Covid-19 Tests

If you or your child have any symptoms of Covid-19 and are sent for a test by your GP / NHS 119, please let us know.

Parents/Carers
are also asked to email the

are also asked to email the results to the school when they receive either a positive or negative Covid-19 test result.



Zoom Sessions

Thank you to everyone for Zooming from home.
Some wonderful work has been completed and shared with the teachers.

Keep up the amazing work.

If parents need to talk to class teachers, at the end of the lessen when all other children have logged off, remain behind and you will be given an opportunity to have those discussions then or at another convenient time.

House Points

	KS1	KS2	Total
St. Francis	50	40	90
St. Claire	80	40	120
St. Mary	40	40	80
St. Joseph	40	60	100

Winning House

of the Week



INSET DAY For PARENT'S DAY TELEPHONE APPOINTMENTS FRIDAY 12TH FEBRUARY

Once again we will be holding our <u>Spring Parents</u> appointments via a phone call to each parent to discuss your child's progress as we did last October.

Please answer when you see the school number or the teacher will move onto the next appointment.

Each call will take no longer than 10 minutes.

Thank you for your co-operation at these difficult times.

Merits

Nursery	Elizabeth	Delight
F1	Heavenson	Michelle
F2	Sidney	Taliyah
R1	Mariam	Theo
R2	Thiago	Elizabeth
A1	Quesnel	Sapphire
A2	Darasimi	Andrea
N1	Adebimi	River-Lee
N2	Emily	Princess E
C1	John	Mahrlee-Katie
C2	Ahmed	Jose
I 1	Nicole/Ariane	Kianah/ Jeremiah
12	Crystal-Lee/ Prince	Ite/ Praise
S1	Joseph	Mercy /Serena
S2	Abdul	Nifemi



Always wear a mask when entering the school.

Thank you



F1	Rain	
F2	Moses	
R1	Rosalie	
R2	David	
A1	Caitlyn	
A2	Markaila	
N1	Khymarni	
N2	Ava	
C1	-	
C2	Favour An	
I1	Feziechi/ Rachel	
I2	Israel/ D'Andre	

Bright

Nursery

S1

S2

INSET DAYS

Charles

Chloe

2021
Friday 12th February
Monday 7th June
Staff training:

School closed to all pupils.

Diary Dates

Friday 12th February

Parent Day
Telephone appointments
only to discuss
your child's progress
Refer to class list
sent home.

Half Term Holiday

Monday 15th— Friday 19th February 2021

School reopens on

Monday 22nd February 2021

'GDPR:

Whenever we process (staff, parents and pupil) data, we need to comply with GDPR.

For more information on how we process data, check on our website www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk